

New Year's Resolution

If you haven't already joined us, why not make becoming a member of the Iowa Public Works Service Bureau your New Year's Resolution? Already a member? Then what about making it your goal to interact with the site and its members more?

Let's Play a Game!

"While the cat's away, the mouse will play!" The boss is out of the office, so let's play a little game.

Would you rather have all traffic signals turn green as you approach or never have to stand in line again?

Answer the question via <u>Facebook</u>, <u>Twitter</u>, <u>LinkedIn</u>, or this <u>Forum discussion</u> (visible to members only) by COB on 1/19/2023 for a chance to win some fun PWSB swag (and bragging rights of course!).

Street Report Updates

We recently discovered an error on our street reports. There was data showing for 2021; however, we do not actually have that data yet. The reports have been updated and now show the correct information. As soon as we have the next set of data, we will quickly update the reports and let you know. Check out all of the interesting information displayed in our street reports!

Member Forums

Keep those conversations going! Check out our <u>member forums</u> (visible to members only). Some of the recent conversations include, <u>new wastewater plant construction</u>, <u>fiber company additions in ROW</u>, and <u>obtaining easements from property owners for construction</u>.

Other Pages to Check Out...

Did you know we have several pages on our site that we are continually updating? Such as:

- <u>Bid Tabulation Report</u> (keep sending those contracts)
- Funding Opportunities
- Headlines
- Job Board
- Training and Educational Opportunities

Have a suggestion of something else you'd like to see on our website? Send them our way using this form.

Questions?

If you have any questions about the PWSB, please contact Beth Richards (brich@iastate.edu).

www.lowaPWSB.org